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Dear Pastors, Friends and Supporting Churches,  

 2022 is well underway and so is the Faith Baptist Church Philippine Ministry! We praise the Lord for 

the 120+ that were saved, baptized and are being discipled by the pastors of the FBCPM across the Philippines. 

Though they government may tell their citizens where they can and cannot go due to quarantine restrictions and 

vaccine mandates, the FBCPM is finding people are even more hungry to come to church services and have 

Bible studies! Please continue to pray for the safety and provision for FBCPM. Pastor Sammy Medina of 

Christian Baptist Church in Santa Maria, Bulacan let me know that they are being told that they are not allowed 

to enter the supermarkets and other stores without a vaccine card. They are not allowed to use public 

transportation without a vaccine card. Yet they are continuing to have church services preaching the Word of 

God! They are continuing to have weekly Bible studies discipling young believers and reaching folks with the 

Gospel. The church of God always thrives when the devil tries to make it tougher to obey the Lord!  

 There are construction projects that have been taking place at the various church locations. As the Lord 

provides, Pastor Medina is continuing the expansion of his church. It will be used for a new dorm for the 

workers/students at the Bible college, a new kitchen and bathroom facilities. Pastor Reggie Decena was able to 

do some construction to remove a flooding problem behind their church. If you would like to help with the 

construction costs for the FBCPM, please address the check to Faith Baptist Church and on the memo write 

“Construction Projects”.  

Looking unto Jesus, 

Joshua Rhoades, Ephesians 3:20-21 

 

 

 Dr. J. Barry Goodman    Pastor Sammy Medina  Bro. Joshua Rhoades 

  Pastor                      National Director                          Field Director 



 

Pastor Dante Lomboy Mendoza and his wife have been working very hard in Pangasinan! 

 

 

Pastor Mark Virrey and family serving steadfastly in Mabatang!  

 

Pastor Cesar Pena and family ministering in Dinalupihan! 

 



 

Here are the pictues of the addition to Pastor Sammy Medina’ church building for the new dorm for the 
workers/students at the Bible college, a new kitchen and bathroom facilities. 


